
To: Township Board of Directors 

From: Steve Aynes, Township Manager 

RE: MDOT Fee Waiver 

Date: April 19, 2018 

At the last meeting when MDOT asked the Township Board to waive the fees associated with the 
proposed Park & Ride project. There were some comments that the memo I prepared was not clear 
enough. So this is a revision in the interest of clarification. 

Development Step Application 

Assign House Number Address Application 

Zoning Application Setback & Zoning 

Site Plan Review Plan Review 

Site Plan Review (2) If needed 

OHM Engineer Review Engineering Review 

Parcel Division Assessor & County 

Township Fee Board Approved Waiver 

$ 50 (Paid) Yes 

$ 200 (Paid) No 

$ 880 No 

$ 440 No 

$ 500 No 

$ 500 Yes 

Before I contacted MDOT, I thought it would be best to clarify the Board's Intent. 




